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From: U.S. Department of Justice <usdoj@public.govdelivery.com>
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 10:10 AM
To:
Subject: EOIR Stakeholder Update - May 17, 2021

EOIR Stakeholder Update 

EOIR plans to resume non-detained hearings on July 6 at the following immigration courts: Dallas, El Paso, Ft. Snelling, 
Harlingen, Houston, Houston – S. Gessner Road, Houston – Greenspoint Park Drive, Kansas City, Memphis, New York 
– Broadway, New York – Federal Plaza, New York – Varick, Portland, San Antonio, and San Juan. Hearings in non-
detained cases that are scheduled at the above-listed courts are postponed through July 3. Noncitizens (or
representatives who have entered an appearance with the court) who have not received a notice of reset hearing by
June 22 should expect scheduled hearings to proceed. As of July 6, 2021, all immigration courts will be holding limited
hearings, applying relevant Federal best practices related to communicable disease.
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